
Government of India
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change

(Forest Conservation Division)
*****
 

Indira Paryavaran Bhawan, 
Aliganj, Jorbagh Road, 

New Delhi – 1100 03  
                           Dated:      5th February, 2021

To,
          The Principal Secretary (Forests),
          Department of Forests and Environment,
          Government of Arunachal Pradesh, 
          Itanagar. 

 
Sub: Diversion of 59.9 ha of forest land (Earlier 55.7 ha.) for construction
of  Heo  H.E.  Project  (240  MW)  in  West  Siang  District  of  Arunachal
Pradesh by M/s Heo Hydro Power Pvt. Ltd.- regarding.

 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to the Government of Arunachal Pradesh, Forest Department’s

letter  No.FOR.322/Cons./2010/Part/3007-10  dated  18th December,  2020  on  the  above
mentioned subject, forwarding the request of M/s Heo Hydro Power Pvt. Ltd. For extension
of time for two years for submission of compliance of condition of Stage-I approval dated
27.10.2015.

Before considering the above application, the State Govt. is requested to submit its
clear  recommendation  on the  request  of  the  user  agency  along  with  its  remarks  on the
justification  given  by  the  user  agency  for  the  delay  in  submitting  complete  compliance
(particularly  acquisition  of  land).  State  government  is  also  requested  to  submit
status/progress of compliance of conditions imposed in Stage-I approval, as sought by this
Ministry vide letter dated 20.11.2020.

Yours faithfully, 
 

Sd/-
(Sandeep Sharma)

Assistant Inspector General of Forests
Copy to:

1. The  Principal  Chief  Conservator  of  Forests  (HoFF),  Government  of  Arunachal
Pradesh, Itanagar. 

2. The Regional Officer (Central), Integrated Regional Office, Guwahati. 

3. The  Nodal  Officer,  (FCA),  Forest  Department,  Government  Arunachal  Pradesh,
Itanagar. 

4. User Agency. 

5. Monitoring Cell, FC Division, MoEF & CC, New Delhi, for uploading. 
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